
Saugus Centurion Softball 2019-2020 
 

On behalf of the Saugus Centurion Softball Booster Club Executive Board, we would like to welcome 
you this evening to the first booster club general membership meeting for the 2019-2020 Saugus High 
Softball season.  The SCSBC board members have had several meetings with Head Coach Julie Watson, 
together we have worked diligently to devise a budget that will best accommodate the needs of the SHS 
Softball program. 

 
Each family with a daughter(s) interested in participating in the softball program can view the welcome 
files at https://www.sauguscenturionsoftball.com/saugus-softball-booster-club.html  which include our 
welcome letter for the 2019-2020 season, donation letter, Coach Archer’s wish list, and our planned 
fundraisers for the coming year as well as other documents for you to review.  You will also find the 
executive booster club contacts.  
 
Monthly General Meetings will be held on the following dates: 
 

Aug 28, 2019 
Sept 18, 2019 
Oct 16, 2019 
Nov 20, 2019 
Dec 18, 2019 
Jan 15, 2020 
Feb 19, 2020 
Mar 18, 2020 
April 15, 2020 
May 20, 2020 

 
Donation Collection Dates/Payment Plan: 
  
   Sept 18, 2019 - $200.00 
   Oct 16, 2019 - $150.00 
   Nov 20, 2019 - $150.00 
 
September Fundraiser - Wicked Chicken Restaurant night Sep9th and 16th 
         Eteam sponsorship 
 
    


